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From: Charles Brackman [cbrackman@webtv.net] u : ULL U r i i : -

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2009 2:37 PM „ ;r. r r r r :_ t r n _ .,; . n n y

To: EP, RegComments ^^nrw^'^v^in^

Subject: Regulation of Outdoor Wood-Fired Boilers

The proposed regulations would prohibit me from using my outside stove. I have been using
my stove for 14 years. It would cost me a lot more money to burn natural gas or use electricty.
I could not erect a stack tall enough to meet the new regulations. Thank you. Charles
Brackman R R # 1 Box 3 Granville Summit PA 16926

12/11/2009


